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For accommodations; materials in accessible formats; foreign language interpreters; and/or materials in a language other than  
English, please contact the Tucson Police Department Public Information Office at (520) 791-4852 or (520) 791-2639 for TDD at  
least five (5) business days in advance. Para arreglos; materiales en formatos accesibles; interpretes de idioma extranjero; y/o 
materiales en otro idioma que no sea inglés, por favor comunicarse al Departamento de la Policía de Tucson a la sección de 
Información Pública al (520) 791-4852 o (520) 791-2639 para TDD por lo menos con cinco (5) días hábiles de anticipació. 

 

             Ready to Protect, 

         Proud to Serve 

 

Contact: Francisco Magos  Date:  8/1/2021 

Officer / Public Information Office TDD: 791-2639 

520-791-4852 

On-call PIO:  tpdpio@tucsonaz.gov   

 

  

HOMICIDE INVESTIGATION  

500 BLOCK OF NORTH IROQUOIS AVENUE 

 
On July 31, 2021, at approximately 3:30 p.m., a 911 call was received reporting a male had been assaulted and sustained 

serious injuries. Officers from Operations Division West responded to the 500 block of N. Iroquois Ave. where the male 

victim was located in front of a home. The victim had obvious signs of trauma and upon arrival, officers immediately 

began rendering aid. Tucson Fire Medics ultimately transported the victim to Banner University Medical Center with life-

threatening injuries. Shortly after arrival to the hospital, the victim died from his injuries. Investigators identified the 

victim as 37-year-old Trevor Gene Ladd. Next of kin has been notified.  

 

Homicide Unit Detectives were briefed and responded to the scene. Through witness statements and evidence recovered at 

the scene, detectives believe Mr. Ladd was involved in a physical altercation with an unknown person in the street. 

Currently, no suspects have been identified and detectives are working to establish what led to the altercation with Mr. 

Ladd. Anyone with information is asked to call 911 or 88-CRIME. You can remain anonymous. Updates will be provided 

as they become available.    
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